
  ATTACHMENT III 

 
From: Nguyen Phan <>  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 7:45 PM 
To: Zach Ebadi <EbaZ@haywardrec.org> 
Subject: Re: Hayward Youth Commission 2019-20 Officer Election 
 
Dear Mr. Ebadi, 
 
Hello this is Linhdan Le from Hayward Youth Commission.  I'm sorry to inform you, but I'm resigning from 
youth commission.  Due to some unfortunate family and personal matters, mixed with school work, I 
haven't been able to find much time to focus on youth commission. I have already quit all 
my extracurricular activities, and I thought that I could handle going to youth commission, however I don't 
think I can.  I really want to be there for my family at this time, and I do not have the time to fully dedicate 
myself to youth commission. I will make sure to join again next year, when I can hopefully dedicate more 
time into it.  I hope you'll understand.   
 
            -Sincerely, Linhdan Le 
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